

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

H.E. Ed Vaizey Minister of State for Culture, Communications and Creative Industries United Kingdom frances.lloyd@culture.gsi.gov.uk

Los Angeles, 24 March 2016

Your Excellency

On behalf of ICANN, I am taking this opportunity to thank you for joining and significantly contributing to the ICANN55 High Level Government Meeting. We look forward to a continuing dialogue with the UK Government on various ICANN issues, not least on the IANA Stewardship transition.

Thank you very much for all your support.

With my highest respect,

Akram Atallah

Interim President and CEO, ICANN